
FAQs…	
	
Can	we	visit	in	person	to	see	the	facilities	before	scheduling	our	event?	
	
Absolutely!		We	would	love	for	you	to	come	for	a	visit.		It	is	always	beneficial	to	see	
everything	while	planning	your	event.		Please	call	us	at	270-437-4172	to	set	up	a	
tour	of	the	ministry	facilities.	
	
What	technology	equipment	does	The	Hill	provide	for	events?	
	
The	Hill	has	two	large	screen	TVs	on	the	west	wall	of	the	Library	Meeting	Room	for	
presentations	as	well	as	a	smaller	TV	for	a	speaker	monitor	on	the	back	wall.		Those	
can	be	connected	via	HDMI	from	your	device	or	via	Apple	TV	wirelessly	with	
compatible	devices.			
	
We	also	provide	access	to	a	ceiling	mounted	projector	and	screen	that	is	accessed	
via	VGA	cable	on	the	south	wall	of	the	Library	Meeting	Room.	
	
The	Hill	does	not	provide	any	sound	or	computer	equipment	for	your	event.	
	
How	does	The	Hill	function	without	asking	for	donations?	
	
When	the	Lord	prompted	Bob	Warren	to	found	BASIC	Training	he	saw	in	Scripture	
that	the	Lord	always	supplies	the	resources	for	anything	He	wants	done.		Also	fresh	
on	his	mind	was	a	statement	by	Hudson	Taylor,	founder	of	China	Inland	Missions,	
“God’s	plan	done	God’s	way	never	lacks	His	provision.”	
	
All	of	this	led	to	the	firm	decision	that	the	ministry	would	never	borrow	nor	ask	for	
money	to	accomplish	what	the	Lord	wanted	done	here.		Consequently,	if	the	Lord	
doesn’t	provide,	it	doesn’t	get	done.		We	trust	the	Lord	to	support	what	He	wants	
done	here.	
	
Most	of	our	funding	comes	from	donors	who	respond	out	of	faithfulness	to	the	Holy	
Spirit’s	direction	and	a	heart	that	reflects	the	generosity	of	our	heavenly	Father.		
Another	significant	portion	of	our	funding	comes	from	other	ministries	who	rent	
our	facilities	for	their	own	events.		The	sale	of	Bible	studies,	books,	audio	teachings,	
and	other	resources	also	generates	a	small	amount	of	ministry	income.		
	
How	many	chairs	and	tables	are	available	for	our	event	at	The	Hill?	
	
We	have	12-6’	tables,	24-8’	tables,	11-5’	round	tables,	100-padded	conference	
chairs,	160+-metal	folding	chairs	in	the	Manna	House,	60-metal	folding	chairs	in	the	
meeting	room	below	the	Ark	available	for	your	event.	
	
What	items	do	I	need	to	bring	when	I	stay	at	The	Hill?	



	
Groups	staying	the	dorm-style	housing	at	The	Hill	will	need	to	bring	the	following	
items:	
	

• Pillow	
• Twin-sized	linens	and	blanket	or	sleeping	bag	
• Towels	and	washcloths	
• Toiletries:	soap,	toothpaste,	etc.		

	
What	is	the	parking	situation	at	The	Hill	for	handicapped	individuals?	
	
There	is	designated	handicap	parking	in	the	lot	behind	the	Manna	House.		There	is	
ramp	access	from	that	area.		There	is	also	ground	floor	access	to	the	front	(no	steps),	
but	parking	is	further	away.		Access	to	the	Lodge	is	also	ground	level	without	any	
steps.	
	
All	non-handicapped	parking	during	events,	except	temporarily	loading	and	
unloading,	must	be	done	along	the	entrance	road	before	reaching	the	“No	parking	
beyond	this	point”	sign.		Attendee	vehicles	must	not	block	resident	access	to	the	
circle	drive	at	the	cabin.	
	
Can	we	use	facilities	at	The	Hill	for	shorter	events	where	no	one	stays	
overnight?	
	
Yes,	under	certain	circumstances.		Usage	cannot	conflict	with	another	group	renting	
facilities	for	a	week	or	weekend.		Many	times	the	Lodge	is	available	even	though	a	
group	may	be	renting	the	other	facilities.		As	well,	a	group	staying	in	other	areas	
may	not	need	the	Tobacco	Barn	Picnic	Area	and	Jackson	Lake.		Contact	Kim	Warren	
at	270-437-4172	for	availability	and	cost.	
	
We	would	like	to	rent	the	facilities	for	a	wedding.		Is	that	possible?	
	
We	could	literally	stay	busy	full	time	with	weddings	at	The	Hill.		However,	that	does	
not	align	with	our	vision	and	mission	for	our	facilities	to	be	used	in	equipping	
members	of	the	church	through	biblical	teaching	and	discipleship.	
	
Our	board	has	decided	that	the	only	weddings	permitted	at	The	Hill	are	for	those	
who	have	previously	lived	here	for	discipleship.	


